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SUBJECT:  Tri-Valley Passenger Facilities Enhancement Project 
 
FROM: Kadri Külm, Paratransit Planner 
 
DATE: March 5, 2024 
 
 
Action Requested 
Information only. 
 
Background 
At the January TAAC meeting the topic of LAVTA service area transit hub 
facility enhancements was discussed and staff agreed to provide an update at 
the March TAAC meeting. 
 
Discussion  
At the July, 2024 LAVTA Board meeting, staff were authorized to execute 
Task Order #2 with Kimley-Horn for project design and engineering services 
for the Tri-Valley Passenger Facilities Enhancement Project. Staff have 
affectionately named this project “The Three” because it involves passenger 
facing improvements for the East Dublin BART station, Las Positas College, 
and the Lawrence Livermore National Lab transit stops. Upgrades to enhance 
the transit experience will include updated shelters/canopies, enhanced lighting, 
modern real-time wayfinding signs, benches, trash cans, and bicycle racks. 
Kimley-Horn is working with the three property owners to ensure our proposed 
solutions are acceptable and meet everyone's needs. The next step is to progress 
to the 30% design phase.  
 
More information will be provided at the March TAAC meeting. 
 
Action Requested 
Information only 
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